
News Release 
Town of Plainfield 

Contact: Clay Chafin, Director of Parks and Recreation, 317-839-7665 

August 5, 2014 

 

Splash Island Memories Could Win Prizes 

 

 Plainfield -- In celebration of Splash Island’s 10 year anniversary, during the month of 

August the Parks and Recreation Department is asking students to submit their favorite memory 

of Splash Island. In 100 words minimum for those in elementary school, 200 words for those in 

middle school, and 300 words for high school, students are asked to submit their favorite 

memory of Splash Island for a chance to win a free one-month youth membership or half off a 

one-month family membership. Entries will be displayed at the Recreation and Aquatic Center 

and the winners will have their pictures displayed next to their entry. 

 “We wanted to do the writing contest to enable students to win a prize more through their 

skills and hard work than relying on the element of chance,” said Clay Chafin, Director of Parks 

and Recreation for the Town of Plainfield. “We also hope this will encourage students to practice 

their writing and English language skills as school begins.” 

 Entries can be dropped off, mailed to the attention of Clay Chafin or emailed to 

havefun@town.plainfield.in.us. All entries will be reviewed by staff members of the Parks and 

Recreation Department, and winners will be notified by the end of the month. 

 Splash Island and the Recreation and Aquatic Center are celebrating their 10 Year 

Anniversary in 2014. The Splash Island Family Waterpark opened June 15, 2004. The 

Recreation and Aquatic Center opened November 4, 2004. Every month during 2014 the Parks 

and Recreation Department has had something special planned, either a special giveaway or 

contest. These will continue through the end of the year. 
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